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Measure 114, Oregon's latest gun law, is a misguided attempt to reduce gun 

violence. By requiring a permit to purchase firearms, imposing a 30-day waiting 

period, and banning magazines holding more than 10 rounds, this law infringes upon 

the constitutional rights of law-abiding citizens. 

 

This measure will not effectively address gun violence, as criminals will continue to 

find ways to obtain firearms illegally. Instead, it will disproportionately affect rural 

residents, hunters, and those who rely on firearms for self-defense 

 

Furthermore, the permit requirement and magazine capacity limits are arbitrary and 

lack a clear connection to reducing gun violence. The law's implementation will also 

place undue burdens on local law enforcement and firearms dealers. 

 

In conclusion, Measure 114 is an overly restrictive and ineffective measure that 

infringes upon Second Amendment rights without addressing the root causes of gun 

violence. 


